BU#50

From:

Michele Lloret <micllo@hotmail.com>

To:

<hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date:

31 October 2009 11:58 AM

Subject:

Protecting the animals from Human Abuse

Oct 31, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island. How many emails, signatures or letters do you need to do the Humane thing. Do we have to write you for every animal? And, didn't we talk about the seals already? Do something ... we can't

Sincerely,

Mrs. Michele Lloret 195 chemin de Chambly, Suite 110 Longueuil, QC J4H 3L3